
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463

February 12, 2018

Via email

William Pittard
KaiserDillon PLLC
1401 K Street, NW, Suite 600
Washington, DC 20005

RE: MUR 7310
Dylan Beesley 
Lanakila Strategies LLC

Dear Mr. Pittard:

This is in response to your letter dated February 8, 2018, requesting an extension of 
time to respond to the complaint in the above-noted matter.  After considering the 
circumstances in your correspondence, the Office of General Counsel has granted the requested 
extension.  Accordingly, your response is due on or before the close of business March 14, 
2018.

If you have any questions, please contact me or Donna Rawls at cela@fec.gov or by 
phone at 202-694-1650 or 800-424-9530.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Ross, Paralegal
Complaints Examination and 

Legal Administration

MUR731000024




